
Hackthorpe Office 
 
Ad Valorem have taken the decision to mothball our Hackthorpe office for the duration of 
the pandemic. 
 
Hackthorpe has been difficult to staff due to continual CV19 scares and staff are now 
permanently working from home. This only affects clients who like to drop records at this 
office. To deal with this, we are asking that when clients have records that need to be sent 
to us, they contact the office and Russell or another member of staff will collect them.  
 
Obviously we will all need to observe CV19 safety protocols but this will also provide 
increased client contact which will be useful to clients and Ad Valorem alike. 
 
Please can all post that would usually be sent to Hackthorpe be sent to the Barrow office 
until further notice. 
 
We are uncertain when Hackthorpe will re-open because the pandemic has already gone on 
for far longer than anyone expected, but hopefully we can return to normality sooner rather 
than later. 
  

As always, if you have any questions, please contact the Ad Valorem team. 


